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Infiltration Repairs 

 

The waste water department has identified areas that are contributing to the infiltration of rain 

water into the treatment plant.  On an annual basis we bring in cleaning and video trucks to 

identify areas of concern.  After doing the video work this year we found a manhole and crack in 

a pipe along the river that have I&I.  I’ve asked Alan to obtain quotes to repair those locations 

with the river location being a prime opportunity for removal of inflow.  I’d recommend both 

contracts and we will utilize our depreciation funds in the Waste Water department to pay for 

these items. 
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